## Folic Acid Maryland Campaign Materials Promotional items

In 1999, the Maryland Folic Acid Council began using folic acid promotional items at health fairs, hospital inservice meetings, and conferences coordinated by the Council. They offered a wide variety of items, ranging from pencils, clips, and magnets to various sizes of canvas bags.



Although these are no longer available from the Maryland Council, you may be interested in their ideas to promote folic acid use in women of childbearing age in your area. Dr. Diana Cheng contacted a local company that dealt with promotional items. She used the NCFA folic acid logo on all items plus the logos of supporting agencies of the Maryland Council on the larger items. For more information, contact Diana Cheng, MD, at 410-767-6719 or <a href="mailto:chengd@dhmh.state.md.us">chengd@dhmh.state.md.us</a>



Sorry, we can't give you medical advice. Please talk with your doctor for questions about yourself. For other information, please contact:

Division of Birth Defects and Pediatric Genetics NCBDDD, CDC

1600 Clifton Rd., NE, MS E-86 Atlanta, GA 30333 404-498-3800 888-232-5929

FAX: 404-498-3550

flo@cdc.gov